


San Francisco's 

parking environment 
is not sustainable


More than 60,000 
disability parking 
placards issued



Less than 30,000 on - 
street metered spaces



Only 700 blue zone 
spaces




Want to learn 
about 


proposed 
changes? 





FDR 
Democratic 
Club of SF



For seniors and 
people with 
disabilities 



presents...



Learn more!


www. fdrdemclub.com 

Disability Parking Forum


When:   Wednesday, July 31st


       Meet & greet @ 6:00 pm, program begins promptly @ 6:30 pm


Where: 10th and Mission Family Housing, Community Room (2nd floor)


       1390 Mission Street, San Francisco


**Light refreshments will be served


**Need accommodations to participate? Email fdrdems@gmail.com at      
least 72 hours before the meeting




The City's Accessible Parking Advisory Committee has proposed 
significant changes to both state law and local policy. Some of the 
proposed recommendations include charging placard holders to park and 
imposing time limits, along with a 70% increase in blue zone spaces and 
new ways to combat fraud.


We will be joined by Committee Co-Chairs, Municipal Transportation 
Agency (MTA) Director Ed Reiskin and Mayor's Office on Disability 
Director Carla Johnson, as well as MTA and City staff. Please join us for 
an opportunity to learn more about the recommendations and ask 
questions! 


